
            

Dear Art Scholars/Parents, 

 

 Welcome Back! The second nine weeks of the 2020-2021 school year is under way. The faculty and 

staff are excited about the success of the first nine weeks of school and continue to expect a wonderful and 

productive year. Throughout the remainder of the year, you - our Middle School Art Scholars will be involved 

with art projects, participate in poster contests, enter art contests, and will display our work in exhibitions.  

 

My goals are designed so that everyone (students, parents, the school, and the community) may benefit from 

the course if my scholar artists successfully complete the assignments and if you participate in the opportunities 

offered to you. We will work on projects in class and additional assignments will be shared in Schoology. 

ART Tutoring – available afterschool when needed. 

 

GOALS 
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The safety of your children is not listed in my “ART” Goals, but is my number one priority.  

Masks are mandatory. Students will receive a folder to keep art in as well as an art kit with supplies. 

Students will NOT share materials. 
 

Expectations of Class Participants: 
 

ART ROOM AGREEMENTS/ Expectations for student behavior in classroom: 

1. Bring necessary materials to class. No LED Pencils. 
[Most supplies are provided; however, from time to time, students will be asked to bring items from home.]  

 2.   Come into the room quietly and get out your folder, notebook, and/or project. 

 3.   No Cell Phones. No food, drinks [including water], or gum allowed.  No hats/hoods or sunglasses. 

 4.   Respect the property of others. Do NOT touch artwork or materials of other students. 

 5.   Work the entire period. Complete assignments on time. 
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Please note my grading procedures.  This is how Middle School scholars will be graded in Art. 
 

Grading Weights and Procedures: 
 


